
       October 16, 2020 

       Mr. Curt Kazen 

       WM of Wenatchee 

       711 A N Wenatchee Avenue 

       Wenatchee, WA, 98801 

       Subject: Rate Increase Notice 

       Dear Curt: 

Due to increased Operating Costs a rate increase is necessary. This letter serves as notice that your base 

disposal rates for waste delivered to the Greater Wenatchee Regional Landfill (GWRL) will increase to the 

following:  

GWRL 

$72.58/ton Municipal Solid Waste 

$77.86/ton Construction & Demolition Waste (CDL) 

$177.85/ton Asbestos 

$8.02/ton Concrete (clean) 

$2.50/ton Asphalt (clean) 

$146/ton Sterilized Medical Waste 

Call for Quote Special Waste/PCS 

RCW 70.95.212 requires that we provide at a minimum the 75-day notification period; these rates will take effect on      

January 1, 2021. 

If you have any questions concerning this rate increase, please contact me at 509-884-2802 or e-mail 

ekeogh@wm.com.   

      Sincerely, 

      Greater Wenatchee Regional Landfill and Recycling Center 

      Eric Keogh 

      District Manager 

Greater Wenatchee Regional Landfill & Recycling Center 

191 South Webb Road 
East Wenatchee, WA 98807 
(509) 884-2802

(509) 884-3724
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